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IWe object to the Plasrefine development on the following grounds: 

    - Traffic 

        - We understand there will be literally hundreds of truck movements per day. These will access the site 
through settled residential areas, using roads not designed and built for this level of heavy traffic. This will 
generate high levels of noise and air pollution for these residential areas.   

        - It is not clear how these large trucks will access this final approach route; there will potentially be high 
levels of traffic from Sydney, Wollongong and Canberra. What route will they take through Moss Vale without 
causing traffic congestion and disruption to schools and childcare centres? 

    - Fire 

        - These facilities have a history of fire incidents. There are many houses and other businesses which would 
be directly affected. We live about 1.5 km from the site in a direct line. There is a large community of residents 
who could be directly affected. It has been pointed out elsewhere that the RFS facilities in Moss Vale would not 
be able to cope with a fire at this site.  

    - Environment 

        - This company has a history of failing to manage and protect environmental outcomes. There is a high 
possibility of water contamination, with a high possibility of this feeding into the Sydney water catchment. 
There is also the matter of emissions during the plastic processing which may affect residential areas, and the 
companies which already exist close to the proposed site. 

    - Noise 

        - The company is proposing 24 hour working. This will generate noise from the processing operations and 
the trucks, and as stated elsewhere, there are residential areas within 200 metres of the site. As we have 
already noted, we are only 1.5 km away and sound travels, especially at night.  

This is simply the wrong site for this facility. A number of more suitable alternatives have been suggested, and 
we feel that these should be investigated further. 
 

 




